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The initial “Test Blast” for the new Waltham High School will occur  

on  

January 19th at 11am. 
 

Pending review of the test results (which should occur the same day), production 

blasting could commence as early as 01.20.2021 at 11am (to be confirmed) 

  

3 audible signal pulses will be performed 5 minutes to blast 

2 audible signal pulses will be performed 1 minute to blast 

1 audible signal pulse will be performed when blast is complete 

Signal pulses are audible within 250ft of the blast site by law 

  

If you wish to receive notifications 30 minutes in advance please contact Esta at Maine 

Drilling and Blasting at 508.478.0273 

  

A schedule of anticipated blasting will be posted at the site gate notice board by the end 

of the week.  The Waltham Fire Department will be onsite during blasting.   
 


